
 
 

CITY OF FORT WORTH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Fort Worth City Council began the FY2025 Budget process with 

the presentation of the recommended budget by the City Manager.   

 

A Public Hearing on the recommended budget, which consists of both an operating and a capital 

component, will be held at the City Council meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

    

The City Council will vote on the recommended budget on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at 5:00 

p.m. 

 

The Public Hearing and the City Council vote on the recommended budget will be both held in the 

City Council Chamber, Fort Worth City Hall, 200 Texas Street, Fort Worth, Texas, 76102. 

 

Fort Worth taxpayers and other interested persons are encouraged to attend these public meetings 

and may participate in the public hearings.  The proposed budget is available for inspection at the 

City Secretary’s Office, and on the internet at the City’s web site:  

 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/the-fwlab/budget/fy2025 

 

 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/the-fwlab/budget/fy2025

